
 

 

 
Strengthening marriage is now more important than ever due to people sheltering, unemployment, kids 
home schooling or distance learning, loss of a loved one due to illness, etc. The virus has changed our 
family dynamics in recent months. Now, more than ever we need a program to help us thrive in our 
vocational sacraments of Marriage and Holy Orders. Fortunately, even during these times, we are able 
to have Worldwide Marriage Encounter experiences in a virtual manner. The next one is coming up on 
August 28-30. It still requires your complete attention, so if you have kids, we ask that you still get 
coverage. Estimated timeframes are Friday from 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m., Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 
p.m., and Sunday from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. This is a great chance for those that might have been 
challenged to attend in person at the hotel. Clergy are welcome but would also need coverage of their 
duties during the timeframe mentioned. Please contact us with questions. Apply online or get more 
information at https://gatn-wwme.org/  
  
Blessings!  
 
Roger  Annie Borrello  
applications@gatn-wwme.org  
678-242-WWME (9963)  
Georgia-Tennessee Application Couple 
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